
DATES TO REMEMBER  

Tuesday 20th July—School 

finishes for Summer Holidays 

 

Wednesday 21st July—Inset 

Day—children not in school 

 

Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd 

September—Inset Days—

children not in school. 

 

Monday 6th September—all 

children return to school at 

8.55am 

 

Thank you parents and carers 

for your continued support 

and positive comments  

throughout  this year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y6 Leavers  
Our AMAZING Y6  pupils  were given an online farewell assembly from the 
rest of the school this morning.   Lots of singing and poems were read out 
to mark their special day.  This theme continued throughout , when they 
were handed a special leavers CWJS autograph book and pen, as well as a 
special ice cream treat at the end of the day!  We take this opportunity to 
wish all our Y6 pupils every success in their new schools and that they grab 
every opportunity that comes their way ‘to be the best they can be! ‘ 
We will miss them all greatly. 
 
Ladies and Gents, this is the show you’ve been waiting for.... 
The CWJS End of Year Production 2021! 
We are really upset that we couldn’t invite you into school to celebrate with 
us so we made this year’s show into a video for you to watch from the 
comfort of home. 
A huge well done to every single pupil across the school, who all put 100% 
effort in to their singing and dancing. 
A special well done to year 6 who have learnt all the songs and moves over 
the last few weeks and have kept the year 6 team smiling with their 
enthusiasm! 
We hope you enjoy! 
 
https://youtu.be/30aSIFnUfJ8 
 
 
Special Treat Day  
Mrs Bennett decided that she wanted to say a huge 
thank you to all the children for being totally 
AWESOME during the last year, especially with the 
disruption of lockdown.  So, the whole school were 
treated to a special day on Monday where the sports 
field was taken over by huge inflatables.  There was so 
much laughter, it was a joy to hear!  Videos of the day 
are available to watch on the school’s Facebook page.  
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Staff Leavers 
During our online assembly today , the whole school also said a huge good 
bye to our staff leavers.  Miss Doyle, Miss Beavis, Miss Didcott and Miss 
Moffett.  They were all presented with gifts and flowers from the pupils and 
staff.  We wish them all the very best for the future.  
 
Athletics/Running Club 
Mr Durden will be supervising the athletics/running club, with the help of 
Mrs Fearns at 8.00 am on Thursday mornings, commencing from Thursday  
23rd September.  If any parents are willing and able to assist them, please 
let the office know.  Children will be able to sign up for this and other clubs  
we intend to run, when we return in September, when information letters 
will be sent out. 
 
Updates during the Summer Holidays 
Updates over the summer holidays, will be uploaded onto the school 
website, especially if there are any government changes to the current 
guidelines.   
 

Further diary dates for the next academic year will be published in the first 

week back . 

  

Back to School 
 
Please remember that the school will return to normal in September 
unless the government state otherwise during the summer holidays.  
School reopens for children on Monday 6th September.  All children 
should arrive for 8.55 am.  School ends at 3.20pm for all year groups. 
 
 

We wish all our families a safe and enjoyable summer 
holidays! 
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